
 

 

     
 

  

 This is a notice to all the retired members of the club. Hopefully 
this newsletter gets to you in time for it to make a difference. On 
November 7th 2021 the clocks will be changing and falling back one 

hour. Now the reason I 
directed this to the retired 
members (who have 
hopefully forgotten what 
working was like) is because 
this just means you get to fly 
an hour earlier. For the rest 
of us that work, this means it 

will most likely be dark by the time we get home. Please think of us 
while you’re at the field in the middle of the week enjoying a flight. 
 
 For those of us that have grown up around the area we all have 
come to appreciate and enjoy the fall color. Many people come from 
all over to see the leaves changing on the mountains around us. There 
was a gentleman who 
contacted the club about 
using the airfield to fly a 
drone and get some fall 
foliage video. He made the 
trip from New York with a 
friend. Thankfully the 
weather cooperated for 
them, and they got some great video of around Tuscarora and 
Beltzville. He was very thankful and appreciative of the opportunity to 
come fly at the club field. Tuscarora Flying Field Video use this link to 
check it out. 
 

Presidents Corner: 

• Preparations are being 

made for the club house 

• The pin box is being 

retrofitted 

• A new sign is in the 

making. 

•  

Upcoming Events: 

1. Nov 15th officers 

meeting 

2. Dec 6th Club Meeting 

3. April 30th Lights over 

Tuscarora 

4. June 18th Helis only at 

Tuscarora  

5.  

New Member(s) 

❖ No new members 

         

2021 Club Officers 

Ed Pollock – President 
pollack@pa.metrocast.net 

Larry Smith – Vice President         

bolar@ptd.net 

Scott White – Treasure 
swflyboy16@yahoo.com 

Kyle Snyder – Secretary 
Kyle.Snyder17960@gmail.com  

 

https://youtu.be/XWkdalKJVoU
mailto:pollack@pa.metrocast.net
mailto:bolar@ptd.net
mailto:swflyboy16@yahoo.com


  
 

I would imagine that most of you 
check the weather on a regular basis. This 
year has been quite wet for late summer 
and fall. The Civil Air Patrol wanted to 
have a rocket launch at the field. Sadly, 
this still hasn’t happened despite several 
attempts. The rain and wind just has not 

been cooperating for them on the planned days. Hopefully before it 
gets too cold and this rain turns into snow they can get out there 
and make it happen. We will keep the members posted as to when this going to be planned 
again.  
 

Its soon approaching a new year and that means election 
time. Its election time for local municipalities and for the 
club. At the November meeting nominations were made 
for all the offices and for a grievance committee. If anyone 
would like to consider to be an officer of the club feel free 
to reach out to any of the current officers and you can still 
be put on the ballot to be voted on at the December 
meeting.  

    
For more details on the last meeting please have a read through of the meeting minutes 

that are along with this newsletter. 
 

The next regular club meeting will be at the State Park Office at 7:00 pm on the 6th of 
December. There will be an officers meeting toward the end November of at La Dolce Casa to 
plan upcoming events and topics.  
 Hope everyone’s projects are all going well, and everyone is doing as well. 

 See you all later. 

 

 Respectfully, 

Kyle Snyder 
Club Secretary 

 

Comments or 

Suggestions: 

Please Contact me, always 

trying to make this letter 

better at: 

kyle.snyder17960 

@gmail.com 

mailto:kyle.snyder17960@gmail.com
mailto:kyle.snyder17960@gmail.com

